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UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMIV:ISSION 

REGION Ill 

Docket No. 50-237; 50-249 
License No. DPR~l9; DPR-25 

Commonwealth Edison Company 
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed 

Senior Vice President 
Opus West III 
1400 Opus Place 
Downers Grove, IL 60515 

Dear Mr. Reed: 

799 ROOSEVELT ROAD 

GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137 

JUN 1 6 1992 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 
50-237/91027; 50-249/91028, 50-249/91032, 50-237/91032; 
50-249/91035, 50-237/91035; 50-249/91038) 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 1, 1992, which 

provided supplemental information toncerning your response to the Notice of 

V_iolation and proposed imposition of civil penalties as identified in the 

subject inspection reports. We have reviewed your corrective actions and have 

no further questions at this time. These corrective actions will be examined 

during future inspections. 

See Attached Distribution 
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Sincerely, 
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Commonwealth Edison Company 

Distribution: 

D. Galle, Vice President - BWR 
Operations 

T. Kovach, Nuclear Licensing 
Manager 

C. Schroeder, Station Manager 
DCD/DCB (RIDS) 
OC/LFDCB 
Resident Inspectors Dresden, 

LaSalle, Quad Cities 
.Richard Hubbard 
J. W.·McCaffrey, Chief, Public 

Utilities Division 
Robert Newmann, Office of Public 

Counsel, State of Illinois Center 
Licensing Project Manager, NRR 
State Liaison Officer 
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